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I support this bill. No one should undergo therapy that is focused on converting 

someone's belief about themselves with regards to their sexual orientation or gender. 

I think the bill does a good job at explaining that exploratory therapy that is neutral 

towards a client's sexual orientation or gender is positive and acceptable, as it should 

be. I take "neutral" to mean here that the therapy is affirming to the individual, but 

there's no pushing to convert someone towards a specific gender identity or sexual 

orientation. 


